

SCRABBLE CLUB

March 2020

Dear Parents,

We are in our second semester and I am making plans for the spring Scrabble Club. During this semester the Club is once again open to 5th, 6th and 7th graders and will meet on Wednesdays from 3:15 to 4:15 beginning on March 18 for six sessions. (Please carefully note meeting dates below. <u>They are not consecutive</u>.)

The kids will be playing in pairs whenever possible to simply enjoy the game and to learn and develop strategies, spelling, and vocabulary. While enjoying friendly competition, the 5th and 6th graders can also consider this as practice to potentially earn an invitation to compete in the annual Merrick Schools Scrabble Tournament which will be taking place on May 20 at the Merrick Library. It has always been an exciting and memorable experience.

The first 12 students will be able to participate in Scrabble Club. The cost will be \$75 and I ask that snacks/ drinks to share with the group be brought in on a rotating voluntary basis.

6 Club meeting dates will be: March 18, 25, April 1, 22, 29, May 13.

Tournament for those who have been selected to compete is all day May 20. (Driver(s) will be needed in the morning and after awards ceremony at about 8:35 and 2:00 to and from the library.)

Regards, Lorraine	
would like to be part of Scrabble Club. I can pick up by 4:30.	
(Check made out to Progressive School or cash for \$75 to be given to Benay.)	
Child's name-Please print	
Parent Signature	